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August 31, 2022
Mauldin Families,

We would like to invite you to our annual open house on September 20, 2022 from
6:00-7:30 PM. We have had a wonderful start to the school year. Our students are hitting their
stride in their classes, our athletics are performing well, and both students and staff are settling
in. Our open house will be an opportunity for you all to meet your student’s teachers, schedule
or request conferences, be provided senior information, and learn about courses and programs.

Our format will be a drop in following the schedule below. We ask that you respect our
teacher’s time by introducing yourself, and limiting any conversations to 1-2 minutes to allow
them to meet and greet other families. It is an expectation that each teacher provides
information about themselves, course information, and an opportunity to schedule conferences
or request contact on their boards. This is a long day for our teachers so we plan to end
promptly at 7:30 to allow them to rest up for the next day! Please consider joining us in this
opportunity to strengthen the partnership between school and home.

Open House Schedule

6:00-6:15 PM: Convene In Auditorium
Welcome
Brief PTSA Information
Admin/Counselor Introductions
Drop In Expectations
Dismiss 9th-11th Families

6:15-6:45 PM: Senior Information

6:15-7:30 PM: Drop In Window

7:00-7:30 PM: CCR Information in Auditorium

We thank you in advance for your support of Mauldin High School and your students
educational journey. A strong partnership between school and the community is essential to
student success. We look forward to seeing you all there!

As Always Go MAVS!

[ Michae/ Peake

J. Michael Peake
Principal



